
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 

We pray this Christmas season finds you healthy and enjoying 

God’s blessings even though things are not as we would have 

pictured for Christmas 2020! 

Our passports have been in Nigeria for over a month now and we 

found out today that our 2-year green work permit cards have 

been completed!  Our contact in immigration is going to try and 

get then sent out before Christmas. So, we should be able to have them in hand and be heading 

back mid-January!!!  Our prayer is that we would be there in God’s timing and that we do what 

He wants us to be doing while we are here in the United States still. 

We were able to participate in a training at Converge’s Arlington Heights Office this month with 

the rest of the Africa Initiative leaders and had a great time learning goal-setting, short and 

long-term processes that will help us so much!  They have already helped us define our goals 

and put benchmarks in to help us know how we are doing in reaching them. 

Dan is doing well after his ablation he has not experienced an episode of A-fib since. Tina is also 

doing well, she recently had a couple of Ultrasound appointments and the blood clots 

diminishing well.  She is still wearing compression socks for now. We are very thankful we were 

in the States for this as well. 

The container that we sent our “luggage” packages on has arrived in 

Nigeria and is going though clearing. 

We are looking for someone(s) that can join us in Nigeria. There are many 

areas that you could serve. We are currently focusing on finding 

someone that can help start and develop a disciple making ministry.   

News from 
Nigeria 



January 1, 2021 we will still be about $500.00 short per month because of dear partners aging 

as well as churches having to cut support due to COVID-19 and how it has affected churches. 

Please pray with us about meeting this need. If you would like more information on how you 

can be a part of our financial support team please let us know.  We are so thankful for your 

prayer as well as financial partnership in changing lives in Nigeria! 

Please remember us in your year-end donations. Remember we need to receive them before 

December 31. 

In His Service, 

Dan & Tina Gibbs 

Standing Beside                        

Visit our website at www.dtgibbs.com  

 

Our staff member to pray for this month is Loveth.  Loveth started managing 

the guest house about 2 years ago. She has been able to increases profits 

substantially which helps us with our Goal of creating sustainability. She has a 

great personality and she creates an environment that guests really enjoy! 

 

Prayer Points 
● Please pray that we get our passports back and can get back to Nigeria as 

soon as God wants us to. 
● Pray for our staff as they are still carrying on and tired! 
● Please pray against spiritual warfare. 
● Pray for new Global Workers to hear the call to Nigeria and work starting 

a Disciple-Making Movement program. 
● Funding – Need to replace the loss in January 2021 
● Wisdom in all we do. 
● Please let us know how we can pray for you! 

 

Financial Report: 

Our Personal Support is currently 98% however it will drop in January to 95% 

Converge Account Number 151776. 

Please Give to the Project funds! Converge Account Number 530131. 

Please support the Gotel Initiative! Converge Account Number 601192. 
 


